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The presentation for Spring Assembly is a workshop titled “What’s So 
Scary About Service?”  It involves monsters.  Should be fun! 
 
If you are interested in being on the presentations committee (which may 
or may not involve dressing up in goofy costumes or helping me sing 
goofy songs), please contact me at the Presentations Coordinator email, 
which can be found online at the NYN website. 
 
I keep learning new stuff about my position every day.  Thank you for 
this opportunity to be of service to the New York North Area. 
 
Love in Service, 
Sarah R., Presentation Committee Coordinator 
 
 
 
 


